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NOTICE OF INTENTION
TO REVIEW ROAD
MANAGEMENT PLAN

In accordance with the Road
eme Act 2004 (Mic) an
oad nagement (General)
?uial‘k:rns 2016 (Mic), F‘art
hillip City Council (Council)
nntu:e mfat. t:ét Hhasl:l tﬁdmnlete m‘E
I UIE’W ar dnagemen
Plan. As a result of that review
Council_has decided that it _wil
amend its Road Management Plan
by making minor changes to
rovide = clari on inspection
requencies of bridges; update
res onse timeframes for hazard
ification; and define
|ntenrent|on levels for defects of
kerbs and channels, and traffic
management and control devices.
A cct:;:w of the proposed amended
Roa Management Plan can be
inspected at or Dbtalned from
Council's Offices at 99A Carllsle
Street, 5t Kilda "-.I"IC 3132 It is also
available on Council's website at
www.haveyoursay.portphillip.vic.
Ov.au.
?he proposed amended Road
hanagement Plan will be available
from 8 May 2025, :
Any person who s agagrieved by
the proposed amended Road
Management Pian may make a

submission gl m%\'}%
mendments June 2025,
ubmissions must be in wrting
and addressed to the Manager
Eraneétﬂv and Assea? i'-g:rrt F'3h Stll;
i n e Ba

Kilda Wi E%‘Iazngubmmsgmna
also be hand delivered to A
Carlisle Street, S5t Kilda VIC 3182.

HRIS CARRO
Ehief Executh.re%fﬁcer




